
Extra-Curricular Notes:  April 19, 2021 

• Started at 7:30p sharp  

• Attendance: 

o Dave Shafer (Chair) 

o Dianne Sullivan (committee member) 

o Wendy Earle (board) 

o Erin Crew (administration) 

o Bob Rizzo (administration) 

o Mickey McDaniel (administration) 

o Doug Reigner (administration) 

o Tim Seislove (faculty) 

o Will Cromley (community) 

 

Tim Seislove (Middle School Report Sports) 

• Baseball 7th grade:  69 tried out, 43 made it (1 6th grade team, 2 7th grade teams 

• Girls Lacrosse:  7th and 8th grade – 41 tried out, no cuts 

• Boys lacrosse:  40 tried out, no cuts for 8th grade team, cuts for 7th grade team (7 were cut) 

• Girls softball:  7th and 8th grade:  45 tried out, 8 were cut on 8th grade team, 5 cut on 7th grade 
team 

• Track:  8th grade Boys and Girls:  62 no cuts, 7th grade Boys and Girls:  53 no cuts 

• Numbers were down from previous year 

• Similar reduction in enrollment reported at many neighboring schools 
 
Micky McDaniel  

• Spring sports in full effect –about 4 weeks until post season 

• Winter Sports has ended 

• Championships will be honored at 4/26 at Board meeting 

• Wearing masks for student athletes --PIAA directive then to league –SF complying unless 
student athlete gets a doctor note (exception 3) 

 
Doug Reigner 

• In general, year-end events all pivoting back towards In-Person 

• Completed the NHS for seniors and juniors last week in person 

• Spirit week is going on now in high school 

• Powder Puff event is this coming week juniors v. seniors 

• Impact Awards scheduled for May 5th 100+ educators nominated 

• Spring play is in person –CLUE –May 7-8 

• Festival of the Arts will be virtually again 

• Senior Event will be May 15th –6-10PM, register by May 3 
 
No new business , adjourned at 8:25 
Next meeting Monday, May 17th at 7:30 
 
 

 


